
From: White, John
To: Victor San Agustin
Cc: David Gushleff; Eckoff, Michael; Smicherko, David
Subject: RE: Non-Compliance Letter, FECC, Inc., 3652 Old Winter Garden Rd., Orlando
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 9:11:00 AM

Victor,
 
Thank you for the notification. If FECC has a situation like this in the future please ensure the
Department is notified immediately. No further information is required and no further action will be
taken by the Department.
 
 

John White
Environmental Consultant
Compliance Assurance Program
Central District
john.white@floridadep.gov
Office: 407.897.4305

 
 
 
 

From: Victor San Agustin <vsanagustin@feccorporation.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 3:42 PM
To: White, John <John.White@dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: David Gushleff <dgushleff@feccorporation.com>
Subject: Non-Compliance Letter, FECC, Inc., 3652 Old Winter Garden Rd., Orlando
 
Hello John:
 
As discussed last Friday, June 14 with David Gushleff, also of FECC, Inc., attached is the requested
letter.
If you have any questions or need additional information, please call or email me.
 
Victor L. San Agustin, P.E., C.H.M.M.
Senior Engineer
FECC, Inc.
3652 Old Winter Garden Road
Orlando, FL  32805
 
Tel 407-296-9995, x-1240
Cell 813-842-5520
Email:  vsanagustin@feccorporation.com
Website:  www.feccorporation.com
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